
NOTICE 

Date: 150923 

This is to inform you all that the Dept of Nutrition. Asansol Girls' College is going to observe 
the National Nutrition Month, 2023. On this occasion the department is going to host an 
international seminar (blended mode) on 22 (seminar), and 23" (webinar) September at 
Rabindra Kaksha. I request all the faculty members and the students to participate and make this 
event a grand success. 

Vice Principal 
Asansol Girls' College 


